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VIA COURIER and RESS 
 
 
March 15, 2017 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor  
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli:   
 
Re:     Franchise Agreement between Corporation of the  

Township of Oro-Medonte and Enbridge Gas Distribution  
Board Number EB-2016-0365                                                  

 
Further to the Ontario Energy Board’s request for Enbridge to comment and 
confirm the rights between Enbridge and Union regarding Carthew Bay and the 
end of Eight Mile Point.  
 
Enbridge is aware of the nuances of the certificates for the areas around Carthew 
Bay and the end of Eight Mile Point and is in agreement with the 
summary/proposal outlined in Unions letter of February 28, 2017. 
 
Trusting this is satisfactory. 
 
Please contact the undersigned if you have any further questions.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
[original signed] 
 
 
Lorraine Chiasson 
Regulatory Coordinator 
 
Cc:  P. McMahon – Union Gas 


